
KOIT(FM) HD2 QUARTERLY ISSUES/PROGRAMS LIST 

 

Issue Title Description Date Time Duration 

Education Today’s World: 
“Mother’s 
Against 
Poverty”, 
Featuring 
Delfarb Farini 

Mothers Against Poverty 
is a global non-profit 
organization with the 
mission to nurture and 
educate underprivileged 
children. 

Sunday 
7/3/2022 

5:45am-
6:00am 

15 min 

Health Today’s World: 
“Advocate for 
Your Health”, 
Featuring Dr. 
Donna White 

During the COVID-19 
crisis, Dr. Donna has 
been the voice of clarity 
for those that are 
underserved in the 
health care industry.  
 

Sunday 
7/10/2022 

5:45am-
6:00am 

15 min 

Health Today’s World: 
“Advocate for 
Your Health”, 
Featuring Dr. 
Donna White 

During the COVID-19 
crisis, Dr. Donna has 
been the voice of clarity 
for those that are 
underserved in the 
health care industry.  
 

Sunday 
7/17/2022 

5:45am-
6:00am 

15 min 

Education Today’s World: 
“Office of Traffic 
Safety Speeding 
Campaign”, 
Featuring 
Deputy Dir. Tim 
Weisberg 

Office of Traffic Safety 
takes a leadership role 
in efforts to make 
California roadways safe 
for all users. OTS 
provides an effective 
means of eliminating 
fatalities, injuries, and 
economic losses 
resulting from crashes.  

Sunday 
7/24/2022 

5:45am-
6:00am 

15 min 

Education Today’s World: 
“Office of Traffic 
Safety Speeding 
Campaign”, 
Featuring 
Deputy Dir. Tim 
Weisberg 

Office of Traffic Safety 
takes a leadership role 
in efforts to make 
California roadways safe 
for all users. OTS 
provides an effective 
means of eliminating 
fatalities, injuries, and 
economic losses 
resulting from crashes.  

Sunday 
7/31/2022 

5:45am-
6:00am 

15 min 



Education Today’s World: 
“Back to School 
Mental Health”, 
Featuring Dr. 
Charmaine 
Jackson 

Going back-to-school 
has been a huge 
transition for teachers 
and students especially 
given the last 3 
pandemic school years.  

Sunday 
8/7/2022 

5:45am-
6:00am 

15 min 

Education Today’s World: 
“Nobody’s 
Perfect Dog 
Rescue”, 
Featuring 
Volunteer & 
Founder, Paul 
Gluck 

Nobody’s Perfect Dog 
Rescue specializes in 
finding loving homes for 
dogs. These dogs have 
been discarded by 
previous owners and 
have gone to this 
shelter. The mission is to 
give these dogs a 
second chance to 
receive the love and 
care they deserve.  

Sunday 
8/14/2022 

5:45am-
6:00am 

15 min 

Education Today’s World: 
“Scholar Share 
Investment”, 
Featuring Julio 
Martinez  

Scholar Share 
Investment allows 
Californians to save for 
college.  

Sunday 
8/21/2022 

5:45am-
6:00am 

15 min 

Education Bay Area Cares: 
“Scholar Share 
Investment”, 
Featuring Julio 
Martinez  

Scholar Share 
Investment allows 
Californians to save for 
college.  

Sunday 
8/28/2022 

5:52am-
6:00am 

8 min 

Health Bay Area Cares: 
“Breast Cancer 
Foundation”, 
Featuring Dir, 
Tina Fernandex 
Steckler 

The mission of the 
HERS Breast Cancer 
Foundation is to support 
all individuals healing 
form breast cancer by 
providing post-surgical 
products and services 
regardless of financial 
status.  

Sunday 
9/4/2022 

5:52am-
6:00am 

8 min 

Health Bay Area Cares: 
“Breast Cancer 
Foundation”, 
Featuring Dir, 
Tina Fernandex 
Steckler 

The mission of the 
HERS Breast Cancer 
Foundation is to support 
all individuals healing 
form breast cancer by 
providing post-surgical 
products and services 
regardless of financial 
status.  

Sunday 
9/11/2022 

5:52am-
6:00am 

8 min 



Education Bay Area Cares: 
“Guide Dogs for 
the Blind Gala”, 
Featuring CEO, 
Christine 
Benninger & 
Brad Hennig 

Guide Dogs for the Blind 
harnesses the power of 
connecting people, 
dogs, and communities 
– to transform the lives 
of individuals with visual 
impairments.  
 

Sunday 
9/18/2022 

5:52am-
6:00am 

8 min 

Education Bay Area Cares: 
“Guide Dogs for 
the Blind Gala”, 
Featuring CEO, 
Christine 
Benninger & 
Brad Hennig 

Guide Dogs for the Blind 
harnesses the power of 
connecting people, 
dogs, and communities 
– to transform the lives 
of individuals with visual 
impairments.  
 

Sunday 
9/25/2022 

5:52am-
6:00am 

8 min 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


